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Positive developments have been achieved in setting international human rights
standards for the rights of indigenous peoples to lands, territories and resources,
including by regional human rights mechanisms in Africa and the Americas. The
Permanent Forum welcomes those developments, including the recent decision of
the African Court on Human and Peoples’ Rights in the case of the Ogiek
community in Kenya. The Forum encourages indigenous peoples and States to
engage further with regional mechanisms and to implement their decisions
effectively.
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